
Coffee with the Director 

Sheila Wunning 

 

DDD is excited to announce that Coffee with the Director meetings will resume on Friday, August 8, 
2025, at 9:30 a.m. The meetings will be held on the second Friday of the month. Sheila Wunning 
will provide information on all things DDD while traveling to offices throughout the state.  

 

The first session will be held at the St. Louis Region Tri-County Office Chesterfield, MO. 

 

You can also attend the meeting virtually HERE.   

 

https://dmh.mo.gov/dev-disabilities/regional-offices/stlouis
https://dmh.mo.gov/dev-disabilities/regional-offices/stlouis
https://stateofmo.webex.com/wbxmjs/joinservice/sites/stateofmo/meeting/download/07eb3434bb59458abb766d81d679ff22?siteurl=stateofmo&MTID=ma9e19e33fd63178b659fd58253e984a6
https://stateofmo.webex.com/wbxmjs/joinservice/sites/stateofmo/meeting/download/07eb3434bb59458abb766d81d679ff22?siteurl=stateofmo&MTID=ma9e19e33fd63178b659fd58253e984a6

